
                                                                                                       

1st December 2023 

Things to note: 

I know that we are coming to the end of the term and madness has set in for Christmas 
but it is still really important that we are practising our times tables on TTRS and we are 

still working our way through Mathletics and our reading.  

Next week, we shall be carrying out our star gazing on Thursday 7th December. This shall 
start at 4:30pm until 6:00pm. We are very fortunate to have lots of lovely volunteers to 

help us with this event so it will be wonderful to see you all here for a hot chocolate 
under the stars! 

On Monday evening (11/12/23) and Tuesday afternoon (12/12/23), the children shall be 
performing their Christmas performance at the church. We are looking forward to seeing 
you all there. I know that the children have been working incredibly hard in preparation 

for their performance. I am sure some of the songs will bring a tear to your eye! 

This week: 

It has been a tricky week to try and fit our usual learning in amongst all the Christmas performance 
rehearsals but the children have continued with their multiplication as well as learning inverse operations.  

 
In English, we have been continuing to enjoy the story of cosmic. The children enjoy the story as they can 
associate with the main character, Liam. It is a funny book and we are now planning the rest of it, starting 

from where he launches off into space.  
 

Through our projects, the children have been learning about day and night in Science as well as looking at the 
monthly moon cycle. This has helped to support our artwork which is looking amazing. We were very lucky to have 
Mrs Hathaway come in for the afternoon for an art workshop. The children focused on their shading, drawing and 

shading an astronaut on the moon.   
 

 
     



 
     
 


